
 

 
 
 

Stratford	St.	Mary	Primary	School	
Strickmere,	Stratford	St.	Mary,	Colchester,	Essex	C07	6YG	

Telephone:	01206	323236	
Headteacher:	Mrs	K	Bilner	

Email:	office@stratfordstmary.suffolk.sch.uk	
www.stratfordstmaryprimary.co.uk	

 
 
26th January 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to inform you of some events that are happening over the next few 
weeks.  
 
Next week is National Story-telling week so the children will be listening to some 
stories from different members of staff.  We will also give the children access to the 
library which has been closed for a little while whilst we have had a sort. Thank you 
to Mrs Claydon who has spent many hours sorting the books for us.  Your children 
will therefore be bringing home a reading book and library book to share with you.  
 
On Monday 6th February, we will be holding an after-school film club.  At 3.15pm we 
will take children who are staying for the club into the hall to watch a movie on the 
projector.   The film is as yet to be decided as we would like to ask the children for 
their suggestions and then take a vote; but the chosen film will be suitable for all 
ages and we will let you know what the film is next week.  
For those children staying for the club, we ask for a contribution of £2.50 per child; 
they will however, be offered some squash and popcorn. Children will need to be 
collected at 5pm. Further details will be sent out next week.  
 
Also on 24th March, it is Red Nose Day; we have ordered 80 Red Noses, enough for 1 
per child in the school. If you wish to purchase one, they will be on sale in the school 
office from Monday 6th February.  
 
If you have any questions about the above or anything happening in school, please 
do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Karen Bilner 
Headteacher 
 


